
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 11/8/2011 9:49:18 AM

Redactedta.s@rr>nr ca pov fta.s@rpnc ca gov); 
Redacted ........

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Abengoa

Timothy - can we chat before Thursday ? I know you've been overseas for the last 
week or so but I wanted to tell you that we support the Abengoa contract without any 
revisions to it - Option C. The issue is a Resolution, for which there are no ex parte 
reporting, so I am sending you this as a heads up.
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